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All Chairmen of Corporations,
Statutory Boards and Government Owned Companies.

ReJ!ort of the Auditor General

,--
Auditor General has informed that they find it difficult to translate the audit reports
either in Sinhala or Tamil, or English due to lack of staff.~

To over come above problem and expedite the submissIon of audit reports in all three
languages on time, Public Enterprises are requested to translate the audit report in to
other two languages and handover the same to the Auditor General.

Your Cooperation in this regard is very much appreciated.

c5B

N.G. Dayarathne
DirectorGeneralof PublicEnterprises

r

Copy to : Auditor General.


